
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal: Kristine Osburn 
Email: principal@stjosephs-tearoha.school.nz 
Office: 
Email: office@stjosephs-tearoha.school.nz 
Phone: 07 8849480 
 

5th August 2019  Newsletter No 23 
Welcome to Term 3 Week 3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kia ora 

 

Netsafe have recently launched a great new resource for parents and ǿƘņƴŀǳΣ ǘƘŜ ΨhƴƭƛƴŜ {ŀŦŜǘȅ 

tŀǊŜƴǘ ¢ƻƻƭƪƛǘΩΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘƛǾŜ t5C ƻŦŦŜǊǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƘņƴŀǳ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŀƭ ǘƛǇǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻƻƭǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜƳ 

talk to their children about online safety. It includes: 

  

¶         ǉǳƛŎƪǎǘŀǊǘŜǊ ǘƛǇǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ǿƘņƴŀǳ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

¶         information to enhance digital parenting knowledge 

¶         details about the online risks and challenges their children may face 

¶         advice about how they can help their children. 

 https://www.netsafe.org.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Online-Safety-Parent-Toolkit-R2.pdf  

 

Survey: 

Please find enclosed a small survey as part of our school review.  We have included a little incentive 

to fill in the form.  Thank you for helping us to continually improve. 

 

God Bless 

Kristine Osburn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Someone in the crowd said to him, ñTeacher, tell my brother to divide the inheritance with me.ò Jesus 

replied, ñMan, who appointed me a judge or an arbiter between you?ò Then he said to them, ñWatch 

out! Be on your guard against all kinds of greed; life does not consist in an abundance of 

possessions.òLuke 12:13-15 

Mission: Excellence in Education for all within a Catholic Environment. 
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Congratulations: Term 3 Week 2 

 

Penny: Excellent role model, focused and on task 

Arliyah: Excellent role model, focused and on task 

Libby: Thinking outside the square and problem 

solving 

Blake: Super star attitude 

Sophia: tǊƻōƭŜƳ ǎƻƭǾƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ά{ǘǊŀǿ ƘƻǳǎŜέ 

Raimania: Super focus on all learning 

Melissa: Showing independence in learning in all 

areas 

Timothy: Offering good suggestions in our class 

discussions 

 

 

 

Raizel: Beginning to learn his alphabet 

Mavae: Room 1 role model of the week 

McKenzie J: An amazing first week at school 

Cordel: Helping people and picking up sports 

gear 

Timothy: Picking up sports gear and helping 

younger students 

Nikita: For being a great friend 

Scarlett: Sharing new learning with others 

through your speech 

Oliver: Always willing to help 

 

 

 

Majella and Tirza were 
selected from Te Aroha 
Netball to attend Thames 
Valley netball Emerging 
talent day 2019 in 
Morrinsville.  

 

 

Liam K aged 9 years has been selected 

for a special soccer skills course, 

through the Ricki Herbert Football 

Academy, held in Cambridge.   

It is an invite only selection and is held 

over 9 weeks to improve and practice 

their skills.  Congratulations Liam.  



 

 

 

  

Thursday 8th August: Year 7 & 8 leadership day 

Friday 9th August: Middle & Senior School Cross 

Country 

Wednesday 14th August: Speech Finals 

Wednesday 21st August: District Cross Country 

Tuesday 10th September: Senior Science Fair 

Friday 13th September: Bowls tournament   

Save the Date!  

 

Last term, the junior school 

celebrated the end of their learning 

term with a share lunch and a teddy 

bears picnic. 

 

DISCO 
A huge shout out to all St Joseph's children 
who supported our disco on Friday night.  
Also, thank you to all our teachers, PTA 
members and other parent helpers, who 
gave their time to make our disco a success, 
and to keep our children safe. 
  
 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

HOCKEY SKILLS DAY 

 

 

  

 

  

On Monday Room 2 finally completed our 'straw', 'stick' 

and 'brick' houses. The Big Bad Wolf tried his very best to 

BLOW down their houses!! But, luckily all the houses 

withstood the BIG BLOW. 

On Tuesday the juniors were very lucky to have 

a visit from 'NutellaΣΩ the goat. Thank you Mrs 

Stanners for taking time out of your busy 

schedule, so that we could have a cuddle.  

 

 
 

 

 


